
 
                Park and Recreation Commission 
 

 

TO: HONORABLE COMMISSIONERS DATE: APRIL 10, 2017 
 
FROM:  PARKS, RECREATION AND COMMUNITY SERVICES DEPARTMENT 
 
SUBJECT:  PLAYGROUND SAFETY SURFACING REPLACEMENTS 
 
ISSUE: 
 
Update on recent playground safety surfacing replacements at various City parks. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That the Park and Recreation Commission provide input and receive the report for file. 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
Over the past two years, the Parks Division has prioritized replacement of worn rubberized 
playground surfacing and replenishment of uniform wood fiber, in order to maintain the City’s 
playgrounds in a safe condition for public use.  The attached presentation provides a look at the 
various types of surfacing, the process for removal and replacement, and the locations at which 
this work was completed.     
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this report.  The Parks Refurbishment account provided 
funding for the uniform wood fiber improvements. Parks Refurbishment, Cell Tower, California 
Development Block Grant, and Riverwalk Landscape Maintenance District provided funding for the 
rubber surfacing improvements. 
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